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FISCAL NOTE, 83RD LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

March 13, 2013

TO: Honorable José Menéndez, Chair, House Committee On Defense & Veterans' Affairs
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB1129 by White (Relating to allowing military voters on active duty overseas to cast a

ballot electronically.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Election Code as it relates to allowing military voters on active duty overseas to cast
a ballot electronically. The bill would require the Secretary of State to prescribe procedures to allow a person
who is casting an early ballot by mail to return the ballot by e-mail. The bill would also remove the
requirement that the person casting the ballot be located in an area in which armed forces are eligible to receive
hostile fire pay or imminent danger pay or in an area that has been designated as a combat zone by the
president of the United States.
 
The Secretary of State indicates the provisions of the bill could be implemented within existing resources.
 
The bill would take effect on September 1, 2013.

Local Government Impact

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.
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